HIGHWOOD DEVELOPMENT LIMITED
614~15 Lancaster Bldg.
Calgary, Alberta

January 28th, 1941.

Copy for the information of Indian Affairs Branch, Ottawa.

Col, F. M. Steel,

Petroleum Engineer,

Department of Mines and Resources,
503 Publie Building,

Calgary, Alberta. '

Dear Sir:-
He: Inland Sarcee lNo. 1 Well

We are enclosing you herewith further
drilling reports numbered 32 to 38 inclusive and
will send you a few more almost immediately.
The samples were left at the ad joining
office to your own showing formation to a depth of
1190 feet inolusive, and wé trust these samples
have been duly handed to you for your inspeotion,
l Yours very truly,
HIGHWOOD DEVELOPMENT LIMITED
Per: "R. G. Straker"

Managing Director.
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